
USC Social Responsibility Commitment 
As members of the Union Street Charter community, all of us have a responsibility to 
ourselves and each other to maintain a healthy and safe environment during the 
pandemic. That is why families are being asked to make the Social Responsibility 
Commitment (SRC).  

The SRC is also a reminder of individual accountability. Our actions can have significant 
effects on ourselves, our loved ones, and staff, and could lead to the shutdown of in-
person learning. Please take a moment to carefully read the SRC below: 

Our family understands that we are expected to follow USC guidelines for protecting 
ourselves and the campus community during this pandemic. We will do our part to make 
our campus a safe and healthy environment. 

• We will follow all current precautions regarding travel, exposure, gatherings, 
quarantine, etc. as dictated by county and state public health officials.* 
 

• If we are unable to follow those precautions for any reason, we will 
quarantine for 10 days prior to returning to campus. 

 

• We will perform daily wellness self-checks and symptom checklist before coming 
onto campus. 

 

• We will stay off campus if a family member is sick or if we have been in contact 
with someone with COVID-19. 

 

• My child/ren will wear a face covering any time they are on campus, per state 
requirements. 
 

• My child/ren will follow instructions for cleaning and hygiene on campus. My 
child/ren will wash their hands frequently with soap and water. When soap and 
water are not available, they will use hand sanitizer. 

 

• My child/ren will practice social distancing as requested by USC staff members. 
 

• We will promptly follow directions from Humboldt County Public Health (related to 
travel, testing and contact tracing). 

 

Thank you for adhering to the Union Street Charter Social Responsibility Commitment. 
Be safe and be healthy.  


